
From: Weis, Jeremy John <jweis@sled.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/12/2017 12:10:30 PM
Subject: Training: Nov 12-17

Hi Danny

Brett and I both will be attending an advanced executive protection school in Virginia with the state department from Nov 
12-17. During that time, Steven and Ryan will be handling all of the LG's movements. Reid will be assisting (supervising) as 
well as needed. I will have my phone with me, but cell service is spotty at the training site.

If an emergency arises, please call Reid. To pass along any changes and/or additions to the schedule, please contact Steven 
or Ryan directly. Likewise, I have asked Steven and Ryan to contact you directly if they have any questions regarding the 
week's events. For anything else, I should be able to answer any/all questions once I get back to the hotel (civilization) each night.

Looking forward to the week. Looking more forward to returning! If you need anything, don't hesitate to call. Thanks! 

S/A Jeremy Weis
Executive Protection Unit
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division
4400 Broad River Road
Columbia, SC 29210
Main - 803-737-9000
Mobile - 803-260-0848
Fax - 803-734-1428
Email - jweis@sled.sc.gov
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